
Planning Board Meeting Cancelled February 10, 2009 

 

February 5, 2009 

 

 

Supervisor William Eagan 

Boston Town Hall 

8500 Boston State Road 

Boston, N.Y. 14025 

 

 

Supervisor Eagan: 

 

The Planning Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 10, 2009 has been cancelled due to the 

lack of agenda items. 

 

The next scheduled meeting is Tuesday, February 24, 2009 at 7:30 P.M. in the Planning Board room.  

 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

David Stringfellow 

Chairman 


